
WESTAMPTON TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

    7:00 PM Regular Meeting 
 

April 21, 2020 
 
 
The meeting was called to order and opened at 7:01 PM by Mayor Sandy 
Henley.  Requirements of the Sunshine Law were read. This meeting was 
advertised in the Burlington County Times on January 3, 2020.  This meeting 
was held remotely via telephone conference call and the Zoom app. The flag was 
saluted and there was a moment of silence.   
 
Roll Call: 
  Committeeman DeSilva    Absent  
  Committeeman Eckart    Present 
  Mayor Henley     Present 
  Committeewoman Mungo    Present 
  Committeeman Wisniewski   Present 
 
Administrator Wendy Gibson and Marion Karp, Clerk, were present. Carol 
Berlen, Township Solicitor, was also present. Police Chief Steve Ent and WTES 
Chief Craig Farnsworth were present as well. 
 
Approve Agenda – motion to approve the agenda made by Mr. Eckart; second by 
Ms. Mungo.  All voted yes.  
 
Minutes of the 4/7/20 meeting – motion to approve by Ms. Mungo; second by Mr. 
Eckart.  All voted yes. 
 
Scheduled Appointments:  
 
None 
 
Public Comments on Agenda Items 
 
No comments were made. 
 
New Business: None 
 
 
Ordinances:  None 
 
 
Resolutions: 

a. 64-20  Payment of Vouchers – this resolution approves the payment of bills 



through 4/21/2020.  Motion to approve made by Ms. Mungo; seconded by Mr. 
Wisniewski.  All voted yes. 

 
b. 65-20  Governing Body Certification with Federal Civil Rights Requirements – 
this resolution is necessary in order to submit the 2020 Budget and certifies that 
Westampton Township is in compliance regarding its hiring practices.  Motion to 
approve made by Ms. Mungo; seconded by Mr. Eckart.  All voted yes.  
 
c. 66-20  2020 Budget Notice – this resolution introduces the 2020 Municipal 
Budget and sets the date for the public hearing which will be held on May 19, 
2020.  Motion to approve made by Mr. Eckart; seconded by Ms. Mungo.  All 
voted yes.   
 

Correspondence:  None 
 
                                                                                                                                                          
Committee Liaison Reports:  None 
 
 
Dates to Remember: None 
 
 
 
Open to public Comment 
 
Nancy Burkley, Olive Street – suggested that cuts in the budget could be made 
for what she thought were not essential items such as recreation improvements.  
Items such as improvements to roads were essential. 
 
Committee Members Comments 
 
Mr. Henley – thanked Ms. Burkley for her comments.  He thanked all for 
attending the meeting. 
 
There were no further comments and the meeting was adjourned at 7:11 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Marion Karp, Municipal Clerk      
 


